
Principal Message 8/12/22 

Stevenson Families, 

What a wonderful beginning to the school year we have had so far with our First through Sixth grade 

students.  We also enjoyed welcoming our Kindergarten families and introducing them to their teacher 

during the Kindergarten Meet-n-Greet.  On Monday at 9:30 am, our tiny Penguins begin their Stevenson 

adventure.  The Kindergarten families are invited to the annual Boohoo/Yahoo Breakfast in our cafeteria 

hosted by our Parent Volunteer Fundraising Organization after drop off on Monday.   

Speaking of our Parent Volunteer Fundraising Organization, they will be closing pre-orders for the "Red" 

Blue Ribbon shirts and the New School Spirit shirts on Friday, August 19th.  Please click the link to place 

your order.  https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-2.square.site.   

We are kicking off our Annual Stevenson Read-a-thon on Monday.  The fundraiser will end on 

September 9th and all funds will be used to support Stevenson curriculum enhancements and teacher 

trainings.  Many prizes are available from homework passes to pieing me in the face.  Also, what better 

way to raise funds than to encourage READING!!!!  We thank you in advance for your support.  Please 

click the link to register and view the prize levels.  Family Login Page | Pledgestar 

Mrs. Barrons is still collecting forms from the Summer Reading Challenge.  If you need a form, please 

click the link, fill out the books read this summer, and return it to school.  United Way Summer Reading 

Challenge 2022 (google.com) 

Students in 4th, 5th, and 6th Grade who are interested in joining the 2022-23 Concert Choir should see Mr. 

Yoh in the Music Room next week to sign-up.  In addition, those students will need to pick up a concert 

choir application/permission form from Mr. Yoh that will need to be completed and returned by the first 

rehearsal.  This year’s concert choir will rehearse on Friday mornings from 8:00 am to 8:45 am in the 

Music Room.  The first rehearsal will be held on Friday, August 26th at 8:00 am. 

Lastly, Open House will be held Thursday, August 18th.  We will host two sessions, one from 4:30 – 5:10 

and the other from 5:15 – 5:55.  Teachers will review classroom procedures, expectations, grading 

policies, and much more.   

That’s it for this week.  Don’t forget to sign-up to volunteer in the car loop if you can.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop   

We wish you a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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